
 
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
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NOTICE 
Imphal, the 22nd   July, 2025 

 
 

No.STANDC/PRL/O/(Notice)25: All newly admitted students of B.A. and B.Sc.           

1st Semester are hereby informed that a One Day Students’ Induction Programme 

will be held on 28th July, 2025 (Monday) at the College Auditorium Hall from         

10:30 am onwards. All students are strictly required to attend in proper college 

uniform. 

The induction programme aims to familiarize students with the college 

environment, faculty and academic structure.  

 

 

 
Prof. M. Suresh Singh 
             Principal 

           Standard College 
Copy to: 

1. Director, University & Higher Education 
2. IQAC Co-ordinator 
3. All HODs, Standard College 
4. College Website 
5. Notice Board 
6. Guard file 

 

 


